
 
 
 
 

1500 Bishop Street, P.O. Box 1060, Cambridge, ON  N1R 5X6 
Phone:  519-621-3530   Fax:  519-621-0383 

 
 
 
 
January 26, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
Re: Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. 

2011 IRM3 Distribution Rate Application 
Reply Submission 

 Board File No. EB-2010-0068 
 
 
 

We have reviewed the submission filed by Board Staff dated January 20, 2011 and have 
no comments. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CAMBRIDGE AND NORTH DUMFRIES HYDRO INC. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John W. Grotheer 
President and CEO  


